
Fleece Marketing for Producers: 

Handspinners and Knitters Want to Buy Your Breed-Specific Wool! 

 

 

Are you a sheep producer interested in adding value to your wool? A hobby-farmer 

who wants to sell fleeces to help with the feed bills? Take a class with Deborah 

Robson this September at North Country Fiber Fair.  

 

Deborah, co-author of The Fleece and Fiber Sourcebook, will be teaching "Fleece 

Marketing For Producers: Handspinners And Knitters Want To Buy Your Breed-

Specific Wool!" on Sunday, September 24th. If you know of any sheep producers 

who aren't plugged into the fiber artist world, please let them know of this fantastic 

opportunity to study with one of the most knowledgeable folks in the world of 

wool. This class will also interest people who just want to learn more about what 

goes into producing a good fleece. 

 

Deb’s class is Sunday, Sept. 24, from 12:30 to 3:30 pm. Cost is $60 per person 

with a $5 materials fee. This is intended for Shepherds and farmers with flocks of 

sheep, and anyone wanting to know aspects of fiber production and marketing. We 

hope that SDSGA members will come and join the class! 

 

Sign up for this and other classes at NCFF's Shop at 

https://northcountryfiberfair.org/  See you soon! 
 

https://northcountryfiberfair.org/

